
 

August 18, 2025 

Dear Salem High School Students, Families, and Community, 

As we prepare to begin the 2025–2026 school year, I want to take a moment to warmly 

welcome each of you to Salem High School. I am absolutely thrilled to be kicking off my third 

year as principal at this incredible school, and I feel deeply honored to be part of the rich legacy 

and history that define Salem High School. 

Over the past two years, I have come to know and truly appreciate our faculty, staff, students, 

and families. There is an undeniable spirit here—one of pride, tradition, and a deep love for all 

things Spartan. That spirit shines through in our classrooms, on our stages, and on our fields, 

where we continue to embrace excellence in academics, the arts, and athletics. 

This year, we remain committed to growing a learning community where every student is seen, 

supported, and inspired. Our focus will be on increasing student engagement, raising academic 

rigor, and setting high expectations for all. We believe every student has limitless potential, and 

our goal is to help them develop into: Communicators, Resilient Learners, Problem Solvers,  

Collaborators, Innovators, Engaged Citizens, & Knowledgeable Thinkers. 

Together, we will prepare our students to meet the challenges of today and lead the world of 

tomorrow. 

More than anything, I am excited and hopeful about what this year holds. Each day is a new 

opportunity to learn, grow, and inspire—and I know we will do just that, side by side, with every 

student. 

Thank you for your continued support and for partnering with us in your student’s education. 

Let’s make it a great year! 

With Spartan Pride, 

Dr. Kelly Linkenhoker 

Principal, Salem High School 


